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Dear Colleagues 
 
HEPATITIS C TESTING GUIDANCE 
 
1. On 20 May 2024 the Chair of the Infected Blood Inquiry (IBI), 

Sir Brian Langstaff, officially published the final report.   Following 
publication there have been a number of queries to PHA and Health 
Trusts regarding the availability of Hepatitis C home testing kits in 
Northern Ireland. 

 
2. The purpose of this letter is to advise that Hepatitis C testing is currently 

carried out via routine clinical care. 
 

3. If a person thinks they might have been infected through a blood 
transfusion or in another way, they should contact their GP who can 
discuss their concerns and if necessary, organise testing for hepatitis C 
and other infections. 

 
4. The Department and the PHA will continue to monitor the overall context 

in relation to testing for Hepatitis C.  All guidance and recommendations 
relating to Hepatitis C testing are subject to change and further 
updates/advice will be issued accordingly if/as needed.  

 
5. I would ask that this letter is cascaded throughout your organisation as 

appropriate.  
 

mailto:Michael.McBride@health-ni.gov.uk
https://www.infectedbloodinquiry.org.uk/reports/inquiry-report


 

6. I would like to take this opportunity once again to thank you all for your 
continued commitment and dedication to serving the needs of all patients 
and service users across our health and care services in Northern 
Ireland.  

 
Yours sincerely 
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